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Christmas Message from Sherry for 2021 

 
Dear Members of #600 Wing 
 
Somehow the months are flying by and the Holiday Season is almost upon us once again! I am sad 
that we will not be able to get together in person to celebrate the season, our friendship and all of 
the good parts of our lives. I know that you all miss the camaraderie we have shared over the 
years. 
 
I do hope that you enjoy the pictures that Kathy has pulled together from Christmas socials in the 
past. Take a few minutes to look through them and reminisce about the good times. We will get 

back to them soon I promise. The New Year will bring us the opportunity to do that hopefully. 
 
As you can imagine, there really is not much happening with the Air Force Association right now. I know that some Wings 
are getting slowly back to opening their halls in some ways ( social distancing, masks, vaccine verifying, etc). That may 
very well become a reality for us as well. Please let me know if you think it is time to get back to meetings and socials. 
 
If you have items of interest to the rest of the members, please send them along to Kathy at aerogram600@hotmail.ca. She 
does a fantastic job of finding information to fill a few pages for you to read, but I know that she would appreciate any input 
from other members. 
 
I do fervently hope that you are able to get together with close members of your family, and maybe even some close friends, 
to share a meal, or gift exchange or party games, or any of the other myriad of activities that are a treasured part of the 
Christmas season. 
 
There is a positive note for people (Rider Fans specifically!) of Saskatchewan this week. Our Roughriders prevailed against 
the longtime rival Stampeders and will play in the West Final against Winnipeg on the 5th of December. Let's Go Riders! 
Get to the Grey Cup! 
 
***Note from the 5th**** Well not what I was hoping to report, but Saskatchewan played a very good game and were in it 
until the last. So here we are in NEXT YEAR COUNTRY again! Same as the RCAFA- Next Year- hoping for a return to 
socials and meetings at some point. 
 
I wish all of our members and their families a VERY SAFE, HAPPY and HEALTHY Holiday Season. May you all 
experience good and positive events this year. 
 Continue to stay safe.  
   
Sherry D. Burgess  
 Per Ardua Ad Astra  
Sherry Burgess  
Chair  
600 (Regina) Wing  
RCAF Association  
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Save all your Christmas Cheer bottles and containers and take them to 
SarCan in January to help 600 Wing with a tiny bit of fundraising." Group Code is “600Wing 

 
 

Punny Christmas Jokes 

 Why do reindeer like Beyoncé so much? She sleighs. 
 What reindeer game do reindeer play at sleepovers? Truth or deer. 
 What did Santa say when he stepped into a big puddle? It must have reindeer. 
 What does Rudolph want for Christmas? A Pony sleigh station. 
 What is Santa's dogs name? Santa Paws! 
 Where do Santa's reindeer stop for coffee? Star-bucks! 
 What’s every elf’s favorite type of music? Wrap! 
 What’s the absolute best Christmas present? A broken drum — you can’t beat it! 
 What happens if you eat Christmas decorations? You get tinsel-it is. 
 What do Santa's elves learn in school? The elf-abet. 
 What do you call an obnoxious reindeer? Rude-olph. 
 What do grapes sing at Christmas? 'Tis the season to be jelly. 
 What's the difference between the Christmas alphabet and the ordinary alphabet? The 

Christmas alphabet has noel. 
 What did the gingerbread man put on his bed? A cookie sheet! 
 What do snowmen eat for breakfast? Ice Crispies. 
 Who is never hungry at Christmas? The turkey—he’s always stuffed. 

 

Christmas 2017 
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Christmas 2018 

 

 
 

Christmas 2019 
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Nany Lyons out in B.C sends some Christmas Cheer to everyone.  
 
 

From the Co-Editor:  
Merry Christmas, Happy Holiday and all the best in 2022 for everyone that this newsletter reaches.  

Personally, it has been a tough year for me, as I lost my Mom, Grandma, a few friends and 2 co-workers to 
various medical issues.  Spend as much time as you can with family and friends as one never knows what the 
next day will bring.   Here is to a brighter 2022 for everyone.  

 It’s been my pleasure to put this newsletter together for everyone to enjoy, please feel free to provide 
feedback.   Cheers to all. 

 
 

 
 



The Aerogram 600 Wing Regina SK December 2021 
Page 8 of 8 

 

 
 

 
 

Executive Contact List 
 

Sherry Burgess Home:  306.535.4597     Email: b.sherry@sasktel.net  

Gary Williams Home: 306-543-8123 Cell: 306.537.9430  Email - g.m.williams@sasktel.net  

Herb Harrison    Home: 306.569-0481  Cell: 306.581.7879  mail: hharrison@accesscomm.ca  

Jean Thomas   306.545.1360  

John Law Home: 306.585.0302   Email: kdlaw@sasktel.net  

Lorna Wolk   Email: lornaswanson@sasktel.net  

Bill Peake  Home: 306.789.4455    Cell: 306.351.4460  Email: peake@accesscomm.ca  

Dorothy Rhead  306.352.5963  

Kathy Martin   aerogram600@hotmail.ca 
 
 

 
 


